
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 18th August 

 

Dear Year 11, 

As we approach your results day on Thursday 20th August we are really pleased with the 

announcement yesterday that our ‘centre assessed grades’ will now be used for your 

qualifications this year. 

 

We will provide an information sheet to explain the OFQUAL process that schools used to 

determine the centre assessed grades and we will be here to answer any queries. Our 

careers advisor will be in the sports hall on Thursday if you need further help with your next 

steps. Information will be provided about the ‘autumn exam series’ if you wish to be 

entered for any subjects.  

 

All of the colleges are mindful that it has been a difficult year for you and are very 

understanding and supportive.  

               

If you are on holiday and have asked for results to be sent out please do not hesitate to 

get in touch on your return if you need any more support. 

 

We remind everyone that if you have any Covid symptoms on Thursday or are currently 

self-isolating then you must stay at home. Please email enquiry@holyfamilycarlton.org and 

we will get back to you to discuss your results. 

 

On Thursday please maintain social distancing and use the hand sanitiser provided. We 

have staggered appointments to ensure your safety. 

 

There is some resurfacing work outside the sports hall which will be ‘fenced off’. Please 

follow the one-way system we have in place for entry and exit. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday at your allotted time. Your ‘Year Book’ will also 

be here for you to pick up (there is no charge for this!). Take care all of you and stay 

positive!             

          

Yours faithfully, 

             

D. Mitchell 

 

Mrs D. Mitchell 

            Headteacher 
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